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December 23, 2021 
 
On Thursday night, December 23, 2021, from 07.00 p.m. - 09.00 p.m., MUPY’s Division of Undergraduate
Education and Division of Student Affairs jointly organized an online gathering called Let’s Talk
Together for MUPY’s undergraduate students via the Cisco Webex Meetings platform. This virtual
meeting was presided over by MUPY’s Dean, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan. Also joined this event
included the Deputy Dean for Education, namely Assoc. Prof. Preecha Montakantikul, and the Deputy
Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development, namely Assist. Prof. Dr. Luerat
Anuratpanich.



This online meeting was arranged for the 2th-year to the 6th-year students with the
aim of providing the latest information about teaching and learning methods for the second semester
of the 2021 academic year. This virtual gathering was attended by more than 150 undergraduate
students. Besides, this activity helped support Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in terms of
Quality Education to ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning
opportunities for all, and the 10th Goal: Reduce inequality within and among countries.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3074


